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From our President.......    
  

Fellow Club Members,                                                                                 

                                      Starting with the October Meeting we 

returned to our previous practice of having 

a Monthly Critique of member submitted 

photos.  The theme for November is 

ñThankfulò and we will be concentrating 

on ñVisual Story Tellingò in these 

photos.  Get out and shoot anything that 

says Thankful to you.  Try to tell a story 

with your image.  Gifts, gatherings, 

prayer, loved ones, children, something 

that says thankful to you and if possible tells a story.  After our 

speaker we will review the images and discuss them.  Unless you 

want to claim the image all critiques are anonymous.  Step out of 

your comfort zone send in your images.  Images should be 

emailed to me at dshort@hemc.net by 12:00 noon November 16, 

2020.   

  

mailto:dshort@hemc.net
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The trip to Whitewater Falls near Cashiers, NC was great.  David Hinson accompanied me and we got some 

very interesting images.  John Martin met us there.  I wish a few more of you could have gone.  We ate outside 

at the Hungry Hiker on our way home, and I guess we were, the food was excellent!  

 

 

I hope you were able to capture a few images during the Halloween Festivities.   I got out and took a few 

images downtown during the trick or treat event.  Halloween is one of my wife's favorite holidays and we did a 

Halloween Witch photo shoot at some of the spookier locations near our home.  She submitted one of the 

images to her workplace Halloween virtual costume contest and won first place. She was quite pleased as was I. 

   Our next meeting is November 17th on Zoom.  Our speaker will be Judy Royal Glenn.  She will present a 

program on photographing ñFrozen Soap Bubblesò and ñSnowflakesò. I personally have always wanted to 

photograph a snowflake.  The meeting details and invite will be in the announcement section of this 

Newsletter.  I look forward to seeing each of you there.   

 Oh yes, the November meeting will begin our record keeping for the trip give away in March.  Paid 

members will get their name in the drawing once when their dues are paid for 2021 and once for each meeting 

attended November through March.  Board members are not eligible for this drawing.  Viewing the meeting on 

Facebook does not count, you must log in on Zoom.  The winner will get a $300 gift certificate for a trip to 

Cades Cove.  The more meetings you attend the better your chances.   
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Don't forget, CSSI!!!!   Click that Shutter and Share your Images.  

 

Daniel W. Short 

President, Foothills Photography 

Group  

dshort@hemc.net 
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47 Popular Places to Photograph in Northeast Ga 

  By John Martin     

 #34 Foxfire Museum - Mountain City 

 

Description:   
 

This is the place of "how it was" in the Appalachians.  Partially funded by an admission fee and sales 
of the nationally recognized Foxfire Books, this is really an outdoor museum of buildings, artifacts, 
crafts, and culture.  Visitors receive an informative brochure detailing the history of each of the twenty 
plus log structures.  About half of them are as-built while the remaining are faithfully built from logs 
and details salvaged from buildings too far gone to move.  The museum is thoughtfully set up in a 
community setting.  Admission is $8.00. 
 

 
 
 
 


